
A SPECIAL MEETING OF 
THE KENOSHA UNIFIED SCHOOL BOARD 

HELD SEPTEMBER 29, 2020 
  



 
 Oak Creek - no spectators on September 3, 2020. As of September 21, 2020, each 
athlete will receive two spectator tickets for indoor and outdoor events. No spectators are 
permitted for visiting teams. 
 
 Racine - no spectators on September 3, 2020. As of September 21, 2020, no 
spectators; however, discussions may occur in the future. 
 
 Kenosha - no spectators on September 3, 2020. As of September 21, 2020, 
proposing up to two spectators for each athlete for outdoor events. No spectators are 
permitted for visiting teams (this includes hometown rivalry events). 

 
The health and safety of our student athletes continues to be a priority in all decisions 

and outdoor events have a decrease risk for spread of COVID-19.   For this reason, the 
recommendation is to allow up to two spectators per athlete for outdoor athletic events.
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